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January 2019 
  
Dear Parents 
  
Sixth Form History visit to Berlin 08/03/2019 - 11/03/2019 
  
I am writing to inform you that the Parents’ Information Evening for the Berlin visit will take place on 
Tuesday 5 February in the Main Hall, commencing at 6pm. 
  
As a requirement of this visit it is important that you and your child attend this evening as it will provide you 
with essential information regarding the Berlin visit and also give you the opportunity to ask any questions. 
  
I would like to inform you well in advance that your child must have an individual passport for this visit. They 
also will require an EHIC Health Card. Please ask at the Post Office or visit www.dh.gov.uk/travellers. 
  
I should be grateful if you could complete, detach and return the slip below along with the completed Health 
and Indemnity Form (if not already handed in) to the Main Office by Friday 25 January 2019. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
  
Mr A Crease 

Subject Leader – History and Politics 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please complete, detach and return to the Main Office by Friday 25 January 2019. 
  
Student’s name………………………………………….……….………….Tutor group………… 
  
I/we will/will not* be attending the Parents’ Information Evening on 5 February 2019. 
  
  
Signed (Parent)……………………….....………….……………………….Date………………… 
  
* please delete as necessary 
 


